
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the answers provided by the B + NP Team in 
response to the Examiner’s questions.  
 
1. Requirement and location of an additional primary school. There is a clear requirement for an 
additional primary school. DCC’s response did not identify a solution to the problem or a 
suitable site for a new school. I wish to reinforce the Blandford Plus NP’s choice of a site north 
of the town as the only place suitable to locate a new primary school. 
 
2. Conservation Status of the Crown Meadows. The Crown Meadows is demonstrably very 
special to the local community and must not be considered as a potential location for 
development - this would be against the will of the people. I therefore fully endorse the 
Blandford Plus NP’s statement that the Conservation Area status of the Crown Meadows must 
not be placed at risk. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Martin (Nic) Nicol  
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 




